
    

 

Foreign Currency Remittances Service Suspended on Personal Online Banking English 

Version 
 

 

Foreign currency remittances service on the English version of Personal Online Banking has been 

temporarily suspended, and we will announce when the system resume its regular service. During the 

time of suspension, please use the Chinese version for foreign currency remittances. We apologize for 

any inconvenience caused. 

 


